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AMERICAN PICKERS HEADED TO DELAWARE IN JULY – HELP NEEDED! 
If you or someone you know has a large, private collection or accumulation of antiques that the Pickers can spend 

the better part of the day looking through, send them your name, phone number, location and description of the 

collection with photos to:  americanpickers@cineflix.com or call 855-old-rust. 

 

FROM THE CANCER SUPPORT COMMUNITY DELAWARE 

The Cancer Support Community in Sussex County has introduced a new Metastatic Breast Cancer 

Support Group to meet monthly on the third Thursday at 6 PM.  The next session of this support group 

is Thursday, July 21 and will be held at the Sussex facility, 18947 John J. Williams Hwy., Suite 312, 

Rehoboth.  This group will be facilitated by Clare Wilson, RN, MS and Cancer Care Coordinator at 

Tunnell Cancer Center. If you are interested in participating in this support group, please contact 

kwebb@cscde.org or call 645-9150. 
 

14
TH

 ANNUAL DEWEY BEACH PATROL 5K AND 10 K 

As part of the Ten Sisters of Dewey Beach Road Race Series 2016, the 14th Dewey Beach Patrol 

10K/5K will be held at 8:00 AM on Sunday July 31, 2016 starting and ending at the IVY Restaurant, 

136 Dagsworthy Street, Dewey Beach (on the bay). The Dewey Beach Patrol guards will be 

participating and volunteering at this annual event.  Proceeds from the race will go to the Dewey Beach 

Patrol Competition Team.  Pre-registration is available through www.races2run.com. 

 

KIDS BULL RUN SATURDAY 10:30AM 

In conjunction with The Starboard's Running of the Bull, now celebrating its 20th Anniversary, the 

Dewey Business Partnership will host the 5th annual KIDS BULL RUN on Saturday morning, July 9 at 

10:30 AM on the New Orleans Street beach.  There will be 300 free kids t-shirts to give away, a DJ on 

the beach, the Bull (which is 2 guys in a costume, of course), skimboarding, games, and prizes for all.  

It’s expected to be a HOT day on Saturday -- we urge everyone to be sure to drink plenty of water this 

weekend!  Bottled water will be provided at the Kids Bull Run. 

 

MERR INSTITUTE – ANNUAL DOLPHIN COUNT – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
The MERR Institute’s annual dolphin count is scheduled for Saturday, July 16th from 9-11:00am.  Stations will 

be set up from Fenwick Island to Smyrna.  If you would like to participate, contact Suzanne Thurman – 

merrinstitute@gmail.com. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website – www.beach-fun.com.  If you have 

questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline – 227-6446 or her cell phone at 542-7547. 


